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CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMITTEE 
FEBRUARY 26, 2008  

The meeting of the Affordable Housing Committee scheduled to be held on Tuesday, 

February 26, 2008,  in Committee Room 2, 2nd Floor, Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street 

West, Toronto, at 9:30 a.m. has been cancelled.  

The next regular meeting of the Affordable Housing Committee will be held on Tuesday, April 

22, 2008, 13, at 9:30 am in Committee Room 2.  

For further information or assistance, please contact Patsy Morris, Committee Administrator, at 

416-392-9151 or E-mail at pmorris@toronto.ca

     

CITY CLERK  

February 12, 2008    

Affordable Housing Committee 

Councillor Giorgio Mammoliti 
(Chair) 
Councillor Pam McConnell 
(Vice-Chair)   

Councillor Adrian Heaps 
Councillor Howard Moscoe   

Councillor Cesar Palacio 
Councillor Adam Vaughan 
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